
Announcement regarding submissions from China

We are pleased to announce a change in the review process for papers from China. Previously, these papers had received a
preliminary review from Professor Guo-Qiang Lin’s editorial office at the Shanghai Institute of Organic Chemistry, before
being forwarded to Professor Taylor for final review.

Professor Lin’s office will now handle all stages of the peer review process, thus providing for more rapid publication for
accepted papers. To assist Professor Lin in managing the peer review process and ensuring consistent scientific and linguistic
standards, Professor T.-Y. Luh (Academia Sinica), Professor H. N. C. Wong (Chinese University of Hong Kong) and Professor
S.-M. Ma (Shanghai Institute of Organic Chemistry) have been appointed as Senior Referees.

Manuscripts from China should therefore continue to be addressed to Professor Lin at the following address:

Professor Lin Guo-Qiang
Shanghai Institute of Organic Chemistry
Chinese Academy of Sciences
354 Fenglin Road
Shanghai 200032
China

As previously, authors from Taiwan may if they wish submit their manuscripts to Professor Shioiri.

Professor L. Ghosez
Chairman of the Executive Board of Tetrahedron Publications
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